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HB 4026-1 Amendment Retroactive Action to Avoid Referendum on UGB-OPPOSE 

 

Chair Fahey, Vice Chair Hellfrich and members of the Conmittee 

 

The Marion County Democratic Central Committee Legislative Committee met on February 20 

and discussed the -1 amendment to HB 4026. 

Oregon has a long history of the referendum.  We are strongly against legislative interference 

after an issue has already been certified for the ballot. 

To retroactively remove a citizen fueled measure from the ballot is an abuse of power.  

Please oppose the -1 amendment for HB 4026. 

 

Marcia Kelley 

Legislative Committee Chair 

 


